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New allotments in Honiton  

Honiton Town Council is proud to announce that the long-awaited allotments off 

Battishorne Way are now complete. On land kindly offered by Combe Estate and 

after several years of hard work from Town Councillors, Council staff and Banks 

Construction Ltd we can now offer 36 Plots in total. New allotment holders will be 

moving onto the allotments in the next few weeks and Honiton Town Council 

would like to thank everyone involved past and present.   

The allocation of allotments took place at an open meeting, with new plot holders 
on 16th September. Several members of the working group were present 
including Cllr Roy Coombs who has been involved with the project since the 
beginning. 

Terry Darrant and Cllr Fiona Hanratty, Co-Chairs of the Allotment Working Group 
said “The residents of Honiton have waited a long time for allotments, and we are 
delighted that they are now able to start growing their own fruit and vegetables.  
We hope very much that they will have a very productive year” 
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